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 Resolve to Comply with PSIA Specifications in 2014

  
  
The New Year is st ill young, and the PSIA already has a variety of
projec ts under way that  build on our many ac c omplishments in 2013.

We're planning a Plugfest  for produc ts and
systems based on our Area Cont rol
spec if ic at ion, version 2.0 of whic h was released
late last  year.

 

Our Recording and Content  Management  (RaCM)
spec if ic at ion is being enhanced with the
addit ion of a software prof ile. RaCM-compliant
systems c an easily integrate digital video data
into their func t ions.

 

ISC West  planning is under way, and we hope to have signif ic ant
announcements there about  PSIA- c ompliant  produc t  releases as well
as developments with the new Physic al- Logic al Ac c ess
Interoperabilit y (PLAI) spec if ic at ion.

 
While the above init iat ives are a great  start , we need our members'
support  to help us surpass our 2013 achievements. The PSIA
spec if ic at ions deliver what  users want : a wide range of security solut ions
based on easily integrated tools and systems that  c ost  less to implement ,
manage and maintain. That  adds up to a c ompet it ive advantage for
security vendors c ompliant  with PSIA spec if ic at ions. If you make only one
resolut ion this year, resolve to c omply with our great  spec if ic at ions.
 



 


